
 
 

 

 
 
18 August 2020 
 
Dear Year 11 students, 

We hope that you and your families are well and have been able to enjoy the summer 
period. We are writing to you now to update you regarding how to collect your GCSE results 
and to let you know about next steps. 

As you will have seen in the media this week, this year's results will now be based on the 
Centre Assessed Grades (CAGs)or the Calculated Grade (whichever is higher). The CAGs 
were based upon the data and results the school held on you including mock results; unit 
tests and any coursework. At Little Ilford, teachers went through an extensive period of 
moderation to ensure that the grades awarded were fair, accurate and honest. It was 
rigorously moderated by departments and SLT in accordance with guidelines laid out by 
Ofqual. As such, there is no appeals process this year but you can find further help and 
advice here: https://www.gov.uk/appeal-qualification-result.  

GCSE results day is still going ahead on the original release date of: 

●  Thursday 20th August   

However, this will look different from previous years due to the current climate, as we must 
consider the current social distancing guidelines set by the Government, especially when 
hosting such an important day.  

Students should arrive at the allocated times listed below via the main entrance on Rectory 
Road.   

Please keep to the current social distancing rules, including wearing a mask and 
bringing your own  pen.  Only the student or nominated person will be allowed to 
enter the school. 

If results are not collected at the allocated time, the results will be posted home - you will not 
be allowed to enter earlier or later.  Please note that if posted, results will arrive on or after 
21st August. If you wish somebody else to collect your results, please email the school at: 
info@littleilford.org to let us know. 

A one-way system will also be implemented to ensure you are given the opportunity to talk to 
the relevant staff about any queries or questions you may have about your results.  
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Results Day  
Arrangements 

11.1 to 11.4 -  9.00 -10.00  

11.5 to 11.9 - 10.15 -11.15 
 

 
 

Tutor 
Group 

Time in Enter Via Collect 
from 

Exit from 

11.1  9.00 - 10.00 Rectory 
Rd 

Dining Hall Rectory Rd Stairwell 3 Exit by Drama Studio 

11.2 9.00 - 10.00 Rectory 
Rd 

Dining Hall Rectory Rd Stairwell 3 Exit by Drama Studio 

11.3 9.00 - 10.00 Rectory 
Rd 

Auditorium Rectory Rd Stairwell 3 Exit by Drama Studio 

11.4 9.00 - 10.00 Rectory 
Rd 

Auditorium Rectory Rd Stairwell 3 Exit by Drama Studio 

11.5 10.15 - 11.15 Rectory 
Rd 

Dining Hall Rectory Rd Stairwell 3 Exit by Drama Studio 

11.6 10.15 - 11.15 Rectory 
Rd 

Dining Hall Rectory Rd Stairwell 3 Exit by Drama Studio 

11.7 10.15 - 11.15 Rectory 
Rd 

Auditorium Rectory Rd Stairwell 3 Exit by Drama Studio 

11.8 10.15 - 11.15 Rectory 
Rd 

Auditorium Rectory Rd Stairwell 3 Exit by Drama Studio 

11.9 10.15 - 11.15 Rectory 
Rd 

Auditorium Rectory Rd Stairwell 3 Exit by Drama Studio 

 

It has also been announced that an exam series in the Autumn term will go ahead in order to 
provide an opportunity to sit an exam, should you be disappointed with any grade achieved 
this summer. If you feel you could improve your grade by sitting these papers, you should 
ask for an entry form when you collect your grades. We will be posting further guidance on 
this after results day, so please continue to check the website for updates. 

What we need from you: 

● If you are unable to attend but a friend or relative is able to collect your results for 
you, we will require a signed, written permission slip from the student, detailing the 
name of the person who will be collecting the results. This person will need to bring a 
photo ID as well. 

We wish you all the very best of luck and look forward to seeing you on the 20th 
August.  Please take care and keep safe. 

 
Yours sincerely,  

J Pascal 

Joyce Pascal 
Exams Officer 
j.pascal@littleilford.org 
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